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-- T Commonwealth Edison
) One Firit Natiortti Plaza. Chicago. It!.nois

J ' Addrtss Riply to: Post Othee Box 767v..g.s

(j Chicago, Illinois 60690*

,

L/h
Q October 29, 1984

!
,

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
.

_

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington,:DC-.20555

Sub ject: Byron Generating Station Units 1 and 2
Reactor. Systems Issues
NRC Docket Nos.-50-454 and 455

~

References (a): 0ctober 12,.1984 letter from T. R. Tramm
to H. R. Denton

-(b): October 24, 1984 letter-from T. R. Tramm
to-H. R. Denton

(c): October 18, 1984 letter'from T. M. Novak
to D. L. Farrar

1

Dear Mr. Dentca:-
'

'This letter provides confirmation'under oath that the work
underway _to. resolve remaining questions from the Reactor Systems
Branch is to be-completed on the schedules identified in references
.(a) and (b). We understand that this confirmation makes it
unnecessary to-impose Conditions 20 and 21 which are in the draft of
the-Byron 1' operating license provided in. reference (c).

Please address questions regarding this matter to this
office.

Very truly yours,

j/$f4==-
T. R. Tramm

p Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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i SUBSCRIBE 0 and SWORN to |
!' before me ;this g)h/ day
[ .'o f AetMuu , 1984

un/< 'r (? r. t$'7a
5Notary Public g0'
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